
INVITATION FOR 
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

(EOI) FOR THE SIP 
SIGNALING BASED FRAUD 

DETECTION SYSTEM
EOI No: EOI/SFD/2025

Sri Lanka Telecom PLC (SLT) calls for expression of 
interest (EOI) for the SIP signaling based bypass and 
IRSF fraud detection system.

Only Original Equipment Manufacturer (OEM) who 
have experience in fixed line SIP signaling based 
bypass and IRSF fraud detection can submit their 
EOI proposal in two copies, considering the 
following details.

The interested parties can contact the below 
number or email to get the scope document 
for more details and expect the project to be 
delivered in 06 months from the purchase order 
date. 

Two copies (Original + Copy) of EOI proposal in 
sealed envelope shall be sent by registered post to 
the below mentioned address or can be deposit in 
the tender box placed at undersigned address on or 
before 14:00 hrs. on 02nd July 2025. Mark 
“EOI/SFD/2025 – EOI FOR THE SIP SIGNALING 
BASED FRAUD DETECTION SYSTEM” on top left 
corner of the envelope.

For any clarification, please call during office hours 
on 011 309 0789 or e-mail to e_proc@slt.com.lk
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